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Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

Rights Respecting Bronze Award!
Well done to all of the pupils at Gorse Hill 
Primary school, who have worked very hard 
to earn the UNICEF Rights Bronze Award. 
We have worked hard to learn and
understand the UNICEF children’s rights. 
Our school embeds these values in daily 
school life and gives children the best 
chance to lead happy , healthy lives and 
grown into responsible and active citizens.

Stone Age Day!
Year 3 pupils had a very exciting day this week when 
they had a special visitor from the past to learn about 
all things from the Stone Age. Pupils took part in many
activities and really enjoyed the Hunting Game and 
looking at all of the different bones and artefacts.

In Nursery, pupils have enjoyed exploring 
the forest school looking for snails. 
Children then slithered around the 
playground just like a snail.

Year 2 pupils (class 6) were really excited to visit the 
library for the first time on Thursday and borrowed 
some books! Here are the books they selected!



September
25th- 25th- Y6 Residential
October
2nd Oct- Flu Vaccinations
4th Oct- Healthy Options Fair
17th Oct- Autumn Disco
20th Oct- Break up for half-term 

This week in reception, children have started to learn
their talk story, ‘The Enormous Turnip’ and decided to 
make turnip soup! The soup was delicious and went 
down really well with the children… some even had 
seconds!

In science, year one have been 
investigating materials to make an umbrella 
for teddy. We tested different materials to 
see if they were waterproof or not. 

Class 14 have been working wonderfully hard this 
week creating beautiful backgrounds for our 
Hundertwasser-inspired artwork. Also, a massive 
thank you to Class 14 for being amazingly kind to Miss 
Pike this week, as she has lost her voice. 

Year 4 pupils have been very busy investigating
Place Value problems.

In art, Year 5 have been investigating the colour 
wheel and using this information to design posters 
for the Paris Olympics.


